
IMPORTANT MESSAGE ABOUT REGISTERING 
AND PICKING UP SHOW BADGES

MANTS Badges are not mailed.

ALL badges must be picked up on-site beginning  at 11 am on 
Tuesday, January 7. Only the Pratt Street West Registration 
Lobby, located on the third floor, is open on Tuesday.

When registering, unique emails should be used to ensure that 
registrants receive their proper badge. Anyone registering 
multiple people with a single email will receive all of the 
confirmations, badge QR codes, reminders, and associated 
communications for those registered badges.  

During move-in, color coded wrist bands will be available for 
exhibitors at the staging lot, security entrance, and at the show 
office to access the show floor.

Please share this message with your exhibit staff and anyone who 
is registering or registering staff for your company. 

Thank you.


